
De: Emilio Santisteban emiliosantisteban@gmail.com
Asunto: Re: Hallo Robert
Fecha: April 12, 2014 at 7:09 PM

Para: Robert Hobl robert.hobl@aon.at
Cco: Hansel Sato tanjuro@gmx.at

Lieber Robert!
I'm here again.
I send you the links of Abrazar and your own link where you see that Debora, Stefania, Manuela, Karla and Helga sent to you.
In the case of Debora, Stefania and Karla (Conocer), you can respond, if desired, before they get home they sent letters. You can relate 
to you anything you want to tell about his life in Sandleitenhof. If you prefer, you can send a postcard. No need to write a long letter. 
Thank you very much. 
A hug.

Emilio
www.emiliosantisteban.org
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